
Hello preschool families, 

In Outdoor Environment, we spent all of our 

time preparing for our ceremony for the 

International Day of Peace. We finished painting 

the pot, while the elementary students painted 

the peace pole.  

If you want to learn more about International 

Day of Peace, please see this link: 

internationaldayofpeace.org/ 

If you want to learn more about the significance 

and history of the Peace Pole, please see this 

link: https://www.worldpeace.org/ 

 

We also created and unveiled a beautiful peace 

dove canvas. All of the preschool students had 

the opportunity to use their thumbprints to 

help fill in the canvas, and we revealed the 

secret dove during the Peace Day festivities. 

 

Thank you so much to all the parents who were 

able to join us, and to all of those who were 

there in spirit!  

 

 

A huge thank you to all of our parent volunteers 

who dropped off plants, seeds, and soil, or 

donated their time and expertise to getting our 

fall garden planted. We are off to a great start 

this year! We could still use a few plant starts 

and seeds. Please check in with me if you would 

like to contribute. We can’t wait to share a 

bountiful fall harvest with everyone! 

 

There are only three weeks until we return from 

fall break to enjoy our Montessori garden and 

outdoor time every day. Let the countdown 

begin! 

-Ms. Hubbard 
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